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   El Saeed and El Maghraby receive New Students at El Obour Branch Dr\ Gamal

[bookmark: _GoBack][image: ] Dr \ Gamal El Saeed , Benha University President and Prof.Dr\ Hussein El Maghraby, the University Vice-president for Education and Students' Affairs received the new students at El Obour Branch . The University president congratulated the new students on the occasion of the new academic year and hoped for them best wishes and he assured on the must to use and benefit from the students efforts and various activities and motivated students to do their best to serve their community and country. The Meeting was held in presence of Dr\ Karim El Dalsh , the Academic Manager of El Obour branch.                                                                                                                                                                                                                         
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